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MEDIA RELEASE

19 April 2010 




For Immediate Release
Hon. Bill Shorten to launch breakthrough Indigenous Initiative
The Honourable Bill Shorten, Parliamentary Secretary for Disabilities and Children’s Services, will launch a new National Disability Hotline Service Aboriginal and Torres Strait Island Brochure at a breakfast event (8:00am – 9:20am) on Thursday 22nd April, at the National Centre of Indigenous Excellence, 180 George St Redfern.

Bill Shorten will also address the proposal to introduce a National Disability Insurance Scheme. 

The new brochure marks a concerted effort of the part of the National Disability Abuse and Neglect Hotline (Hotline) to make its service more culturally appropriate and accessible to people from an ATSI background by making people aware of abuse and neglect and encouraging people to access the service.

Despite the high rates of disability amongst the ATSI population, very few people from an ATSI background have ever contacted the Hotline. The Hotline relies on awareness of what it does, and of its free 1800 telephone number, to receive allegations of abuse and neglect from or concerning people with disability all across Australia.  A lack of culturally appropriate and specifically targeted information has contributed to a lack of engagement by ATSI people with disability with the service.  
The brochure, designed by renowned artist Bronwyn Bancroft, uses striking and powerful images to display the different forms of abuse people with disability from an ATSI background might experience. Through the medium of paintings and colour, the brochure will engage its new audience to take action and encourage them to speak out against abuses in their community.
For more information, contact
Daphnee Cook
Media Liaison - People with Disability Australia Incorporated

Phone: 02 9370 3100

Toll Free: 1800 422 015

Email: daphneec@pwd.org.au
The National Disability Abuse and Neglect Hotline is a free service for reporting the abuse and neglect of people with disability. The Hotline is funded by the Australian Government Department of Families, Housing Community Services and Indigenous Affairs. The Hotline is operated by People with Disability Australia Incorporated (PWD). 

Sample Artwork from Hotline brochure:
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Physical Abuse

Bonnie who has a physical disability told her friend Jimmy that her carer hit her.  Jimmy suggested that Bonnie calls the Hotline for help as they assist people with disability to talk about abuse.

Bonnie called the Hotline and told them what happened to her.

The Hotline supported Bonnie to report the abuse. Once the abuse was reported, a new carer was found and Bonnie was happy.

